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Scott Ready

From: Scott Ready

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 3:03 PM

To: 'Kristen Swenson'; Hector Soto

Subject: RE: Applicant Letter - FDP (DFDP).pdf - PL2021418 - 900 SW Blue Pkwy

Hi Kristen, 

Hector and I spoke this afternoon – we’ll allow ‘conditional approval’ so you can proceed to order equipment.  Please 

continue to work on the tower remediation item, knowing this is needed for ‘full approval’, and keep us advised of the 

status report.  I’ll hold off placing ‘approved FDP plans’ in the documents until we receive and then approve the report. 

 

You’re welcome to use this email documentation for reference/coordination with your team.  Please let us know if you 

have any other questions or comments – glad to assist. 

 

From: Kristen Swenson <kswenson@smj-llc.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 11:38 AM 

To: Hector Soto <Hector.Soto@cityofls.net> 

Cc: Scott Ready <Scott.Ready@cityofls.net> 

Subject: FW: Applicant Letter - FDP (DFDP).pdf - PL2021418 - 900 SW Blue Pkwy 

 

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments.   *** 

Hello, 

 

Following up on my voicemail from earlier today.  Is it possible to get a conditional approval of this permit?  We are 

facing shipping delays and are unable to order equipment until we have approval from the jurisdiction.  We won’t begin 

construction until we provide the tower remediation and it’s approved.  Please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kristen Swenson 

Site Acquisition Specialist 

(p) 651-226-1041 
(e) kswenson@smj-llc.com |http://www.smj-llc.com/ 
 

 
 

 

  

From: Scott Ready <Scott.Ready@cityofls.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:30 PM 

To: Kristen Swenson <kswenson@smj-llc.com> 

Cc: Joe Frogge <Joe.Frogge@cityofls.net> 

Subject: Applicant Letter - FDP (DFDP).pdf - PL2021418 - 900 SW Blue Pkwy 

 

Kristen, 
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Staff have completed their initial review of the FDP submittal for the 900 SW Blue Pkwy location.  One planning 

comment needs addressed per the attached applicant letter.  You’re welcome to contact Hector Soto with any questions 

or comments regarding the comments. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to follow-up if further assistance is needed – glad to assist with process guidance.  Including Joe on 

correspondence, keeping him in the loop.  This FDP is in conjunction with PRCOM20215821 (elec. permit requirement) 

per his comment on the attached letter. 

  

 
 

Scott Ready  | Project Manager - Dev. Ctr. 
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1225 |cityofLS.net | Scott.Ready@cityofls.net 
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person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information 
contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you have received this transmission but are not the 
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received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage 
arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists. 


